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3rd March, 2023 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The National Emergency Management Organisation (NEMO) invites all residents of Barrouallie 

and surrounding communities to a meeting at the Barrouallie Learning Resource Centre on 

Tuesday 7th March, 2023 at 5:30 p.m.   

  

The purpose of this community meeting is to update residents on the progress of the ongoing 

satellite warehouse and emergency shelter construction project at Barrouallie and to discuss the 

proposed drainage works below the project site.   

  

Residents are asked to make a special effort to attend this community meeting on Tuesday 7th 

March, 2023 beginning at 5:30 p.m. at the Barrouallie Learning Resource Centre.  

  

  

  

-END- 
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